
We invite all OBOA members to learn more about this or another OBOA committee.  
Please consider joining our efforts. This is a great opportunity to connect with peers and colleagues! 

 

Networking with like-minded professionals can greatly enhance your career and be personally rewarding. Please feel free to reach out 
to the committee chair directly or email Vicky at OBOA (info@oregonbuildingofficials.com) for meeting and other details. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OBOA Disaster Preparedness & Response Committee 
 

Chair: Paul Vinje 
Phone: 503.686.4939 

Email:Paul.Vinje@hillsboro-oregon.gov 
 


